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EAP “warmly welcomes” inclusion of training for 
health professionals in EC vaccination proposal

The European Academy of Paediatrics (EAP), warmly welcomes today’s announcement of 
a vaccination proposal by the European Commission (EC) which will include training on 
vaccine confidence for health professionals. 

Acknowledging the proposal presented today by the Health Commissioner Vytenis 
Andriukaitis, EAP President Prof. Tom Stiris stated:

“We are delighted by the EC vaccination proposal announced today, particularly regarding 
the inclusion of training for health professionals on vaccine confidence among its key 
actions. No child should ever die from vaccine-preventable diseases. It is crucial that health 
professionals have the best tools and information at their disposal to increase vaccine 
confidence and child immunisation rates.”

Notes to Editors

The European Academy of Paediatrics (EAP) is the UEMS – European Union Medical 
Specialists Paediatric Section - and as such, represents the official political voice for both 
children, families and paediatricians throughout Europe. With delegates from 40 countries, 
EAP represents national paediatric societies and professional organisations of the 
European Economic Area countries as well as the National Associations of Medical 
Specialists of the Associated European members and observer countries.  
In addition, European Paediatric Sub-Specialty Scientific societies are also part of the EAP. 
EAP seeks to promote the health of children and young people across the European 
continent as well as operating at the European level to defend and promote the interests of 
Medical Specialists. EAP is a member of EPHA and ISSOP. It aims to improve standards in 
training, service and research and is an influent advocate of children, youth and the 
medical profession in the political arena. www.eapaediatrics.eu
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